
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
10:27:07	AM	
	
To	Whom	it	concerns:	
	
I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	and	the	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	
the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	range,	it	should	be	regulated	so	
retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	
The	true	value	of	solar	should	be	represented	in	the	feed-in	tariff	while	also	
recognising	the	environmental	and	health	benefits	and	the	network	benefits	of	
rooftop	solar.		
	
I	have	been	generating	solar	electricity	since	late	2013,	and	the	feed-in	tariff	I	
receive	compared	to	the	tariffs	I	am	charged	for	usage	is	totally	unfair	and	
should	be	changed	by	any	iPART	proposal.	
	
Regards,	
bryan	
	
Bryan	Collier		

	
Postcode:	2100	
	
	




